
Subject: Re: 5.1??
Posted by gurman on Sat, 09 May 1998 07:00:00 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

In article <354DD45B.235011D6@cfa.harvard.edu>, Matt Phelps
<mphelps@cfa.harvard.edu> wrote:

> RSI said the end of April for 5.1. Anybody have any
> insight (pun intended)?

    We started getting newlicense files via e-mail during the week of
April 26, and e-mails notifying us of UPS waybill numbers for the update
packages last week. Haven't seen any yet, though, so they must be going
UPS armadillo track....

                                                Joe Gurman

-- 
Joseph B. Gurman / NASA Goddard Space Flight Center/ Solar Data
 Analysis Center / Code 682 / Greenbelt MD 20771 USA / Federal
employees are still prohibited from holding opinions while  at work.
Any opinions expressed herein must therefore be someone else's.
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